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What Should Employers Know About the Rise in COVID-19 OSHA
Whistleblower Claims?
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A recent report from the federal government revealing that workplace safety whistleblower claims

have exponentially increased during the pandemic should motivate employers to take immediate

steps to ensure they don’t find themselves on the receiving end of such a claim. In a bylined article

for the Claims Journal, Phil Bauknight tells employers what they need to know about the dramatic

rise in these cases, and he also explains what employers can do to avoid a similar fate.

To read the article visit the Claims Journal.
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